Monsignor David lhnu COUNCIL 13576 NEWS

Dear Brother Knights,

Now that October has come and passed, we move on to November. Early in the month of November we have Election
Day on November 8th. It is our duty to vote each opportunity we get and no other issues should be more pressing on
our minds this election cycle than the rights for the unborn. | was recently sent an online article about how we can find
out who is on our ballet and how they usually vote on the topic of abortion. Here is the website,
https://Inkcourier.substack.com/p/8-simple-steps-to-ending-abortion. If you are able to, please review this information
to better inform your self on which candidates you will be able to vote for.

Moving passed Election Day, we also have Veterans Day in November. Brother Steve Becker is leading our
Veterans Day events this year again. We are putting flags out at Calvary Cemetery on Wednesday, November 9t at
3:30pm. We'll then remove the flags on Sunday, November 13t at 3:00pm. There is also a Veterans Day mass at 6:00pm
and a remembrance program right after mass. This is an excellent way for us to honor the fallen warriors of this country.

On November 6% we are running a pancake feed where we are accepting donations. This year’s donations will be
going to a women’s pregnancy center as part of Supreme’s ASAP program. This program was created to help pregnant
women who need help before, during, and after they pregnancy. Please volunteer some time that morning if you are
able to.

Also in November we are having a Pitch Tournament on November 4t at the Social hall, a Food Drive on
November 12t outside of the church from 11:00am to 2:00pm, and a CUF degree at the church on November 13t at
1:30pm, and a mass for deceased knights on Saturday at 8:00am. These events will also required several volunteers to
help run.

After November 13 we aren’t having that many events with the advent season coming up. This our last rush of
several events happening each weekend for the rest of the year. So you’ll be able to have some more time with your
families and resting. With that being said we need knights out at these events so please spend some of your available
time at them before we start to slow down.

Vivat Jesus,

Grand Knight Greg Gawarecki

Calendar of Events 2022 Birthdays for November
11/2 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p, Kevin Martin 11/14  Nicholas Bethune 11/19
11/4 Pitch tournament, Social Hall, 7p Jeffrey Blaser 11/16  Rev Troy Schweiger 11/19
11/6 Pancake breakfast, 7a — 11a, help needed David Christensen  11/16  Aaron Meysenburg 11/23
11/9 Place flags on graves, Calvary Cem. @ 330p Pat Stanosheck 11/16  Daniel Fink 11/30
11/11 Veterans Day Mass, 6p Louis Oborny 11/17

11/13 Flag pickup, Calvary Cem., 3p
11/24 HAPPY THANKSGIVING

12/7 General Council meeting, Social Hall, 7p

Family of the Month: Chris & Julie McGahan Knight of the Month: Kenneth Hosek
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